
The Falmouth Housing Authority (FHA) 
will STOP accepting pre-applications for its newly awarded 

2017 Mainstream Voucher program on 11/19/18 at 4:30 p.m.  

The Mainstream Voucher program is designed to assist persons 

with disabilities including those persons with disabilities 

who are transitioning out of institutional or other segregated 

settings, at risk of institutionalization, homeless, 

or at risk of becoming homeless. 
 

Interested persons may apply in person at that Authority’s office 
(115 Scranton Avenue, Falmouth, MA 02540) 

by mail or by contacting us at (508) 548-1977 or by

downloading the application at www.falmouthhousing.org 

and delivering the completed pre-application to the Authority. 

Applications must be received by 4:30 p.m. on 11/19/18.  

All applicants must be determined eligible in accordance 

with HUD guidelines for income and eligibility and 

FHA’s Section 8 Administrative Plan.


